
 

 

 

Steve Norfolk 

 

Hello. My name is Steve Norfolk and I am delighted to have been given the 

opportunity to join the school as a Local Authority Governor.  

I live in Baildon and have a son of 14, and I am passionate about helping children to 

achieve their full potential and ensuring they have the best opportunities to succeed 

and grow into responsible and caring adults.  

I work for the Home Office (UK Visas and Immigration) as a project and business 

change manager and have previously held various project and operational roles 

within government; I hope that my skills and experience will benefit both the school 

and pupils.  

I am also a keen Bradford City fan and attend home games whenever possible. 


